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Harvest Donations 
Wednesday 28th September 2022 

 
We will be celebrating Harvest in school and at church. The 
Harvest Festival reminds us of all the good things God gives 
us. It is a time to share with others who are not so fortunate. 
 
On Wednesday 28th September 2022 

 Please bring your donations into school 

 Join us in church at 9:15am 
 
As ever we will be supporting our local community and 
Slough Food Bank. Their current wish list: 
 

 

Tinned Soup    Tinned vegetables 
Tinned Tuna    Tinned custard 
Tea & Coffee (small sizes) Tinned rice pudding 
Long life fruit juice   Basic toiletries (shampoo, 
Long life milk   toothpaste, shower gel, 
Tinned meat meals  deodorant) 
Tinned fruit    Bags of pasta and rice  
 

Anything you can spare will make a difference to someone.  
Thank you. 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

If you would benefit from a food 
parcel please email psl@smfr.co.uk 

 


